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Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Re: Updated Safeguarding Information  
 
Could I take this opportunity to draw your attention to the recently updated Safeguarding policies and 
associated information that can now be found in the ‘Safeguarding’ section in the ‘Quick Links’ area of our 
website. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 Mr C Wakefield  
 Principal  

 


